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academic careers and job searching. The
workshop will be conducted by Mary
Hayes Somers, Ph.D., of the Institute for
Research on History and the MLA's COR-
PORATE CONNECTIONS Program.
The workshop will concentrate on self-
assessment and skills analysis, research
on the market place, and designing an
effective job campaign including resume
writing and interview techniques.

The fee for the one-day workshop is $ 50
for APSA members and $ 100 for non-
members. The fees cover the cost of
instruction and all materials used in the
workshop.
The deadline for registration for the
career workshop is August 1, 1984. If
you wish to register for the workshop see
the form in the back of this issue. For fur-
ther information write to: Robert Hauck,
Careers Workshop, American Political
Science Association, 1527 New Hamp-
shire Avenue, N.W., Washington, D.C.
20036. •

APSA Offers Free Child Care
at Annual Meeting

Child care services will be available with-
out charge to Annual Meeting registrants
in Washington from Thursday, August
30, through Sunday, September 2, at the
Washington Hilton.

The hours will be from 8:30 a.m. to
10:00 p.m. from Thursday through
Saturday. On Sunday the service will be
available from 8:30 a.m. until 12:30
p.m. Snacks will be available for the
children.

Members wishing further information on
the 1984 Child Care Service and regis-
tration forms should write: Child Care
Coordinator, APSA, 1527 New Hamp-
shire Avenue, N.W., Washington, D.C.
20036.
This service is offered by the Association
in response to a request from APSA's
Committee on the Status of Women D

APSA
The Council of the

American Political Science Association
invites all students

attending the 1984 annual meeting
to a

Reception for Political Science
Graduate Students

on
Friday, August 31
6:30 pm-8:00 pm
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